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May 21, 2015 
 
 
John Czarnecki, Jr. 
Memorial Assisted Living, LLC 
3520 Davenport Avenue 
Saginaw, MI  48602 
 
 

 RE: License #: 
 

AH780364157 
The Meadows 
245 N. Caledonia Drive 
Owosso, MI  48867 

 
 
Dear Mr Czarnecki, Jr.: 
 
Attached is the Addendum to the Original Licensing Study Report for the above 
referenced facility. 
 
Please review the enclosed documentation for accuracy and contact me with any 
questions.  In the event that I am not available and you need to speak to someone 
immediately, please contact the local office at (248) 975-5053. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Linda Denniston, Licensing Staff 
Bureau of Children and Adult Licensing 
4th Floor, Suite 4B 
51111 Woodward Avenue 
Pontiac, MI  48342 
(517) 899-5620 
 
enclosure 
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MICHIGAN DEPARTMENT OF LICENSING AND REGULATORY AFFAIRS 
BUREAU OF CHILDREN AND ADULT LICENSING 

ADDENDUM TO ORIGINAL LICENSING STUDY REPORT 
 
 

I. IDENTIFYING INFORMATION 
 
License #: AH780364157 
  
Licensee Name: Memorial Assisted Living, LLC 
  
Licensee Address:   3520 Davenport Avenue 

Saginaw, MI  48602 
  
Licensee Telephone #:  989-892-8151 
  
Authorized Representative and            
Administrator: 

John Czarnecki, Jr. 

  
Name of Facility: The Meadows 
  
Facility Address: 245 N. Caledonia Drive 

Owosso, MI  48867 
  
Facility Telephone #: (989) 892-0658 
  
Capacity: 61 
  
Program Type: AGED 

ALZHEIMERS 
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II. Purpose of Addendum

 
The licensee has requested a licensed capacity increase from 47 beds to 61 beds.  
 

III. Methodology 
 

I reviewed the revised application from John Czarnecki, Jr., the authorized 
representative for the licensee, Memorial Assisted Living, LLC., and the revised 
Room Sheets from Andrea  Humphrey with Health Facilities Engineering Section, in 
the Department of Licensing and Regulatory Affairs. 

 
IV. Description of Findings and Conclusions 

 
The original license, for 47 beds, was issued on 5/13/2015. A revised application 
was received with a capacity change to a total of 61 beds. Revised Room Sheets 
were received, 5/14/15, from Andrea Humphrey, Health Facilities Engineering 
Section, increasing the number of beds from 47 to 61. 
 
These Room Sheets indicate that, in the general area, there will be double 
occupancy in twelve suites; six suites measuring 188 square feet, three suites 
measuring 212 square feet, and three suites measuring 317 square feet.  
 
In the memory care program, there will be double occupancy in two suites; one suite 
measuring 317 square feet, and one measuring188 square feet.  

 
 

V. Recommendation 
 
I recommend that the bed capacity be increased 14 beds, from 47 beds to a total of 
61 beds.  

 

  5/15/15 
________________________________________ 
Linda Denniston 
Licensing Staff 

Date 

 
Approved By: 
 

                  5/21/15           
________________________________________ 
Betsy Montgomery 
Area Manager 

Date 

 


